
 

City of Gary, South Dakota 

Local Review Board City of Gary 

& Special Meeting Gary City Council 

Monday, March 18, 2024 

 

The Gary City Council met in special session on Monday, March 18, 2024, at 5:00 pm in the City Hall as the Local 

Board of Equalization for the purpose of reviewing the assessments of taxing district for the year 2024. Alderman Mike 

Nosbush, Doug Nelson, Bob Stee and Albert Bekaert were present. Mayor Larry Stoks presided. Darwyn Engesser and 

Jay Grabow were absent.  Present also Joni Kjelden, Melvin, Tawne & Eli Pieper, and Mel Borg.  

The Pledge of Allegiance was said. 

Motion by Bekaert, second by Nosbush to approve the agenda.  All voting aye; motion carried. 

There were no written appeals to review. 

The board reviewed the 2024 property assessments with no suggested changes. Motion by Nosbush, second by Nelson 

to close the assessment books.  All voting aye; motion carried. 

Motion by Stee, second by Bekaert to adjourn as the Local Review Board and convene as the Gary City Council.    

Melvin Pieper gave an update regarding the Gary Rodeo and discussed advertising opportunities. After reviewing 

numbers from prior years and the increase in revenue throughout town during the two days of the rodeo, Nosbush made 

a motion to buy the silver advertising package for $5,000, second by Stee. All voting aye; motion carried.  

The next regular meeting will be Monday, April 1, 2024 at 7:30 pm at the Gary City Hall. 

Motion by Nosbush, second by Bekaert to adjourn.  All voting aye; motion carried. 
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